

601 North Laurel Street Hazleton, PA 18201 Phone: (570) 455-9431 www.holyfamilyacademy.info

March 19, 2019

Dear HFA Families,

Recently, a survey was emailed to everyone through our FACTS/RenWeb system. The survey helps us evaluate our programs and look at where we can make improvements for our students. Please consider taking the time to answer the questions and let us know your thoughts. The survey will be open until Friday, March 29th. If you did not receive an email with the survey, please let us know. We may not have an email for you in our system. Thank you in advance for taking time to complete the survey and provide us with your feedback.

Sincerely, /

Mr. Jason Tribbet